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18th October 2024 

Dear parents and carers of Reception class (RD), 

Thank you for your understanding this week.  Mrs Dudley has been quite poorly and won’t 

be in school in until after half term.  We’ve tried to minimise the disruption by using familiar 

staff to cover her absence. If you have any concerns, please contact Mrs Richardson in the 

first instance. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Marshall 

Heateacher 


